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H-1 Correspondence – Bob McGee 

From: Bob McGee [mailto:robertbmcgee@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 10:36 AM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: Preserve Los Cerritos  
 
Please SUPPORT the Preserve Los Cerritos & Planning Staff's recommendations!  We own a 
home & don't want to see our neighborhood ruined by the increasing number of monstrous 
houses going up. We aren't asking for much.  
PLEASE SAVE OUR NEIGHBORHOOD! 
McGee Family 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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